
Nev. OKs $300K settlement in
patient dumping case
By Sean Whaley, Las Vegas Review-Journal

CARSON CITY — A state panel last week approved a $300,000
settlement with an insurance provider that had not paid a
claim on behalf of Nevada to settle allegations of patient
dumping with the city of San Francisco.

The settlement with the Insurance Company of the State of
Pennsylvania, an American International Group subsidiary, was
approved  by  the  Nevada  Board  of  Examiners.  The  company
admitted no wrongdoing.
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